//letterhead: Ben Gurion University in the Negev//			
You’ve been accepted! You’re on your way!  
We congratulate you on your admission
and wish you success on your new path.

To:
Mr. Liad Yehezkel Cohen						14 Shevat 5780
Reḥov Alon 192, POB 164						February 9, 2020
Rakefet 2017500
								ID 204621478
Greetings!

We are happy to inform you that you have been admitted to B.A. studies at Ben-Gurion University for the academic year 5781 (2020-21), as an entering matriculated student in year 1 in the following department:
Cognition and Brain Sciences – **Major – integrated with Natural Sciences*
Computer Science – Minor – integrated with Cognition and Brain Sciences


Prof. Ohad Ben-Shahar, Chair
Computer Science Department
Faculty of Natural Sciences
Ben-Gurion University of the Negev
Tel: 972-8-6477845 
Fax: 972-8-6477650
Email: cs_chair@cs.bgu.ac.il
Web:
http://www.cs.bgu.ac.il
							May 27, 2020
							4 Sivan 5780

Dear Admitted Applicant,
The Department of Computer Science family at Ben Gurion University is pleased and proud upon your admission into our ranks. Our department is one of the flagship departments of our institution, both in quality and in size, and the program to which you have been admitted is one of the most prestigious and challenging at the University and in Israel as a whole. Its graduates are among the most sought after in the high-tech industry, its faculty is based entirely on researchers with an international reputation, and the level of training you will be afforded, integrating theoretical and practical components, is one of the highest in Israel. In the name of the entire Department, I hope very much to see you among the students who will be with us to inaugurate the 2020-21 academic year.
In addition to high-quality faculty, in both the academic and the professional dimensions, the Department of Computer Science prides itself on the friendliness of its faculty and administrative staff members. While we invite you to contact any of the faculty members (whose contact details can be found at the Department’s website (http://www.cs.bgu.ac.il/), the following personnel in particular are available to answer your questions at any time, on any topic. Please do not hesitate to be in touch with us about any question or concern!
· Prof. Paz Carmi, academic advisor to the computer science track, tel. (08) 642-8049, carmip@cs.bgu.ac.il
· Prof. Michal Ziv-Ukelson, coordinator of bioinformatics, tel. (08) 647-7879, michaluz@cs.bgu.ac.il
· Dr. Sivan Sabato, coordinator of data science, tel. (08) 642, sabatos@cs.bgu.ac.il
· Ms. Zahava Kubani, student affairs coordinator, tel. (08) 647-9430, kubani@cs.bgu.ac.il
· Ms. Yana Pinhas, student affairs coordinator, tel. (08) 647-9430, stdadmin@cs.bgu.ac.il
· Ms. Batel Goldstein, student affairs coordinator, tel. (08) 647-9430, batelgo@cs.bgu.ac.il
· Ms. Mazal Gagulashvili, departmental administrator, tel. (08) 647-2718, csadmin@cs.bgu.ac.il
In closing, allow me to offer my congratulations upon your admission to the B.A. program of the Department of Computer Science at Ben Gurion University.

							Sincerely yours,

							Prof. Ohad Ben-Shahar
							Chair, Department of Computer Science


